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Regular district election 
 

Little Thompson Water District (District) operates as a Special District in the State of Colorado under Article 
1 of Title 32 of the Colorado Revised Statutes, which is the general source of most of the statutory authoriza-
tion including elections. Regular Special District Board of Director Elections are held on the Tuesday follow-
ing the first Monday of May in even-numbered years, but starting in 2023 they will be held in odd-numbered 
years. The next election is scheduled for May 3, 2022.   

 
The Board of Directors (Board) is com-
posed of seven members who represent 
seven designated Wards within the Dis-
trict. At left is the District’s Director 
Boundary Map outlining the wards. For 
the May 2022 Election the following seats 
are up for election: Ward 1, Ward 2, Ward 
3, and Ward 7. The four Directors will be 
elected to serve 3-year terms. 
 
Electors vote “at large”, meaning electors 
vote for their choice of one candidate in 
each of the four Wards, as well as on any 
Ballot Question. To be eligible to vote in 
the District Election, you must be a regis-
tered elector in Colorado, and reside or 
own (or whose spouse/civil union partner 
owns) taxable real or personal property 
within the boundaries of the District, the 
property must be in the name of a real per-
son (not a trust, LLC, corporation, etc.), 
and Little Thompson Water District must 
be listed as a Taxing Authority for the 
property in the county assessor’s records. 
 

 

In-person polling will be held at the District office located at 835 E. 
Highway 56, Berthoud, CO 80513, on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, be-
tween the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Electors wishing to vote 
via Absentee Ballot must complete an Application for Absentee Vot-
er Ballot. The application may be requested from Judy O’Malley, 
Designated Election Official, via email (jomalley@ltwd.org) or 
phone (970-344-6306). The application is also available on the Dis-
trict website (https://littlethompsonwd.colorado.gov/board-election-
information). Completed applications must be received at the District 
office by Tuesday, April, 26, 2022, no later than 5:00 p.m.  
 
Board meetings are generally held on the second Thursday of each 
month at 5:00 p.m. and are open to the public.  
 

835 East Highway 56, Berthoud, CO  80513       
Office/Emergency Phone:  970‐532‐2096 

www.ltwd.org 
	Pay	your	water	bill	via	Xpress	Bill	Pay.		No	fees.		

www.xpressbillpay.com		
hƩps://www.facebook.com/LiƩleThompsonWater 
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LTWD partners with Resource Central to bring you the Lawn Replace‐

ment Program! Learn more at hƩps://resourcecentral.org/lawn/ or 

call 303‐999‐3820! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the December 9, 2021, Regular Board Meeting, the LTWD Board of Directors approved 
the Water Shortage Contingency Plan (plan). This plan provides guidance for water use due 
to the ongoing drought conditions. The complete Plan and the Action Summary table can be 
found on our website at https://littlethompsonwd.colorado.gov/water-shortage-contingency-
plan.  

 

 


